
254, 020-68

Ottawa, November 17, 1919

Dear Sir,-

Requisition No.l

August 26, 191

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter of

the 11th instant referring to an inkstand,supplied on the

above membered requisition, which was received in a utamaged

condition by C.A.Macdougal, Esq., M.D., Indian Agent,Seven

Islands, Que.

In reply I have to say that owing to the diffi¬

culty in shipping supplies to Seven Islands at this time of

the year,this item on the requisition may be called and

credit given this Department therefor. When a future requis¬

ition for supplies for this office is being made an inkstand

will be included therein.

Your truly

Gouheau

Assistant Deputy anduss

Jos.O. Patenaude,Esq.,

Superintendent of Stationery,

Ottawa.
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